
Pegasus Class End of Spring term 2  
Pegasus Class have had an exciting, but also exhausting term.  The 

childen have been working hard in all areas of the curriculum.  We 

did some narrative writing about The Lighthouse Keeper and 

created paintings in the style 

of Maud Lewis, a Canadian 

folk artist.  The results are 

wonderful and the added DT 

aspect of a moving basket, 

makes the painting even 

more attractive.  Continuing 

on the lighthouse topic we created our own 3D lighthouse and are 

hoping to be able to install a light circuit 

before the end of the term.  And as if this 

wasn’t enough, the children designed and made a lighthouse 

sandwich and were given the opportunity to taste new things. 

The life story of Garce Darling and her bravery inspired the children 

even though it is hard to imagine what it would be like to row out into 

the sea in a heavy storm. 

We celebrated Science Week and learned about plants and trees.  Who will be the winner of 

the Whole School Bean Growing Competition?  An increasing part of teaching was done by 

our student teacher, Mrs Akin, and we were sad to say good-bye to 

her. 

In Maths, Y2 have been solving lots of number problems, as well as 

deepening their understanding of money.  Y1 have also worked with 

word problems as well as being in troduced to multiplication and 

division. 

It was delightful to hold our Easter Service at St Peter’s with some parents joining us to do so.  

It feels quite special to be able to congregate again as a school and with the wider school 

community.  This week will continue to have a strong focus on Easter, not just with chocolate 

eggs, but also by sharing the story of Jesus and the importance of his 

life and death for Christians. 

We hope, your children have enjoyed this term and wish you all a very 

happy and restful Easter! 

 

Mrs Nathanson, Mrs Svendsen and Mrs Stables 

 

 


